From:

Sent: Monday, August 19, 2024 7:30 AM

To: PUC: Clerks Office <ClerksOffice@puc.nh.gov>
Subject: Net Metering Dockett 22-060

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

Please enact this essential policy to keep NH moving forward. Net Metering is a valuable
tool that we have experience with. It needs to be extended and expanded.

I have enjoyed net metering for over a decade. It works well. Harvesting free fuel reduces
my electricity expenses and is consistent with the initial line in our State’s motto- ‘Live
Free...

It also saves us money by reducing strains on the grid particularly in transmission needs
and as we expand distributed energy resources supports improvements in the resiliency of
our distribution network.

Thank you
With wishes for sunshine, success and good health,

John Kondos



